
Three great ways to help earn money for False Creek when 
you shop this holiday season!

False Creek Elementary Christmas Cards... 
are still available for purchase during the 
Scholastic Book Fair in the library until Friday, 
December 3 or contact Wendy Teufele at 
wteufele@shaw.ca. 

Re Claim on Facebook.... Thanks to Michelle 
Graydon - a former False Creek Elementary parent 
and PAC member –  our school will earn money 
every time you purchase anything from Re Claim, 
an online thrift store she has designed. 

Just mention that you are a “Friend of False 
Creek Elementary” when you make a purchase 
and our school will receive 10% of the purchase 
amount. Please tell your friends and family about 
this deal as every purchase made by a “Friend of 
False Creek Elementary” counts. 

To access the site, login to 
www.facebook.com and search for Re Claim. 

Thank you to Michelle for donating a portion of her 
proceeds to False Creek Elementary!

Magazine Subscriptions... False Creek 
Elementary School has set up an account with the 
QSP Family Reading Program, where you can 
choose from more than 600 magazines. With each 
new subscription or renewal, our school will receive 
an average of $10.

If you are buying a magazine subscription for 
yourself or as a gift, please visit the QSP website to 
make your purchase and follow these steps:

1. Go to www.qsp.ca
2. Sign yourself up and include your child’s 

name.
3. Enter False Creek's school group number: 

33090.
4. Start shopping

Friends and family across Canada can participate in 
this program too! 

What's happening with the 
Safe Arrival Program?

The Safe Arrival Program is designed to inform 
parents/guardians when their child(ren) are not in attendance at 
the school if the school has not already been informed of their  
absence. 

This year, we have not had enough volunteers to run this 
program. We are open to ideas on how to revive Safe 
Arrival and make it work for False Creek Elementary. 

For more information about the program or to find out how 
you can participate, please contact George Affleck at 
george@curvecommunications.com.

Would you be interested in an after 
school math tutoring program?

Melissa Ashlee is a False Creek parent who has created an 
opportunity for after school tutoring at False Creek Elementary. 
She seeks your feedback on this program. Please visit her website 
at www.youngachieverscanada.com for more information.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Friday, December 3
12:00-12:30pm

HOT LUNCH – HOT DOGS
 We will need volunteers to help prepare 
and distribute the hotdogs at school. If 

you are able to help from 11:00 – 12:30 
pm (or some time within) on this day 
with distributing food, please contact 

Larissa Warrington at 
lswarrington@gmail.com or 

604-731-4243.
Thursday, December 9

5:30-7:00 p.m.
SKI AND SNOW SWAP

A great opportunity to buy or sell your 
winter gear and join your friends for 

some cookies and hot chocolate. Set-up 
begins at 5:00pm, swap from 5:30pm – 

7:00pm. R.S.V.P. to Larissa if you have 
gear to sell at lswarrington@gmail.com 

by Friday, Dec 3.

FALSE CREEK ELEMENTARY PAC 
(PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL)

PAC WEBSITE: www.falsecreekpac.ca
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